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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA (BHARAT SARKAR)

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS (RAIL MANTRALAYA)
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. PC-V1/2011/IR-A/5 New Delhi, Dated : 04.12.2014

Jf he General Secretary,
AIRF,
4, State Entry Road,
New Delhi-110 055.

Sub : Grant of parity to the Stenographers working in
Zonal Railways — PNM/AIRF Item No. 26/2011.

Dear Sir,

Undersigned is directed to refer to AIRF’s letter No. AIRF/405 (VI

CPCK13)(602) dated 6.10.2010 (PNM/AIRF item No. 26/2011) on the
above cited subject. in this regard, it is stated that the matter has been
examined in consultation with nodal Ministry, viz., Ministry of Finance
and it has not been found feasible to agree to the demand for parity in
the pay structure for Stenographers in Railways at par with CSSS/RBSSS.
It is further stated that the Government has already constituted the 7"
Central Pay Commission which will review the entire pay structure so the
present issue could be appropriately considered by the Commission in
the light of the all relevant factors.

Yours faithfully,
)
o

Wh
for Secretary/ é ilway Board

Copy to DDE(LR) for information.




